

Paws to Read

Melody liked to read. But she only liked to read to herself. She got nervous when she had to read out loud.

Sometimes Ms. Robins called on Melody to read to the class. Melody turned red and stammered through a sentence or two before giving up. She was so embarrassed.

Ms. Robins talked with Melody's mom. She told her that Melody seemed to be reading fine on her own. But they needed to work on her out loud reading. Ms. Robins wanted Melody to feel more comfortable with her reading. But how?

Melody's mom called the local library. She asked if they had any suggestions for how to solve the problem. They did!

The library had a program called Paws to Read. Kids could come to the library and read out loud to dogs. Kids who were embarrassed to read in front of people were often more comfortable reading in front of dogs. After all, the dogs didn't care if they made a mistake!

Melody loved dogs. She had always wanted one as a pet. But she and her mom lived in an apartment. There was no yard. And they were both out of the house all day at school and work. So, no dog for them.



Paws to Read sounded like the perfect way to solve the problem of the reading *and* give Melody some dog time. That's what her mom called a "win-win."

Melody was nervous when she went to the library. But as soon as she was paired up with one of the dogs, Patches, she relaxed. It was so much easier to read to Patches than to a classroom of kids!

After a few months of going to Paws to Read, Melody felt more comfortable reading out loud. The next time Ms. Robins called on her, she'd be ready. And she'd made a new friend too. Patches!



This page has been intentionally left blank.



NAME: _____

DATE:

- 1. What did Ms. Robins want Melody to work on?
 - a. Reading to herself
 - b. Taking care of a dog
 - c. Reading out loud
 - d. Math skills
- 2. What is one reason Melody couldn't have a pet dog?
 - a. She lived in an apartment
 - b. She had a cat
 - c. She was allergic
 - d. Her mom didn't like dogs
- 3. What is a win-win?
 - a. When you win two games in a row
 - b. Something that solves two problems
 - c. A competition
 - d. A program where you read to dogs
- 4. Why might it be easier to read to dogs?
 - a. They are cuddly
 - b. They are friendly
 - c. They don't care if you make a mistake
 - d. All of the above



Instructions for teachers:

These questions can be used to assess understanding of the reading passage.

The item in bold is the correct answer for each question.

- 1. What did Ms. Robins want Melody to work on?
 - a. Reading to herself
 - b. Taking care of a dog
 - c. Reading out loud
 - d. Math skills
- 2. What is one reason Melody couldn't have a pet dog?
 - a. She lived in an apartment
 - b. She had a cat
 - c. She was allergic
 - d. Her mom didn't like dogs
- 3. What is a win-win?
 - a. When you win two games in a row
 - b. Something that solves two problems
 - c. A competition
 - d. A program where you read to dogs
- 4. Why might it be easier to read to dogs?
 - a. They are cuddly
 - b. They are friendly
 - c. They don't care if you make a mistake
 - d. All of the above